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Followed by the Successful Completion of the 
Epidemiology 2020, we are planning for next 4th edition 
that we are hosting is “European conference on Viral and 
Infectious Diseases 2021” on May 27-28, 2021 in 
Copenhagen, Denmark. 

The theme focused for the 2021 conference is “Emerging 
Investigation to Eradicate Infectious Diseases”. 

Having you all with us for our Viral Infection 2021 is a 
matter of great joy and excitement. We would like to 
know more about your research work for our coming 
Conferences. 

Some tracks and Highlights for our next edition of 
Epidemiology and Infection are: 

Epidemiology and Public Health, Infectious Diseases, 
COVID-19 and Vaccination, HIV/Tuberculosis, Contagious 
diseases, Veterinary Epidemiology, Cancer Epidemiology, 
Risk Factor & Obesity, Plague, Hand Hygiene. 

This event will bring together Epidemiologist, Public 
health professionals, Doctors, Biostatistician, Nutritionist, 
Healthcare professionals, Students etc. 

We are expecting more than 100 Participants to enlighten 
the program. This time the Infectious Diseases Congress 
will organize several Oral/ Video/ Poster 
Presentations/Networking Sessions/Exhibition as we 
have introduced several new tracks to bring in more 
participants. 

We are working forward to make this Congress a 
successful one 

We welcome all the Health care Professionals, Delegates, 
Researchers, and Students to be at our Viral Infection 
2021 and make this a success. 

Contact Person: 
Katherine Gracia 
Program Manager | Viral Infection 2021 
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